The Chairperson of the Board of Management, Ms Siobhan Greer, expressed the Board’s thanks to the
whole staff of Bush Post Primary School for all their hard work in Term 1 2022-2023

The BOM also congratulated the many students and staff who were involved in the numerous extra-and

co-curricular activities in since the last meeting.

Bush Post Primary School’s RSE Policy is currently under review. An overview of the RSE curriculum

for Junior and Senior Cycle SPHE classes was presented to the Board of Management by the SPHE Co-
ordinator, Ms Grace Byme.

The Draft DEIS Plan 2022-2025was presented by Mrs Sinéad McDonnell.

The Attendance Policy was ratified by the Board of Management.

Proposed: Anne O’Connor

Seconded: Marianne Butler
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